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March, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

  I want to let you know that I have decided to retire as Sunrise Montessori School 

Director/ Head of School effective June, 2019.  As many of you know, I was part of the group 

that founded Sunrise in 2005.  At that time, the school began as a single classroom with six 

children and two teachers.  Fourteen years later, we are proud of the amazing school it has 

become with two classrooms, 6 teachers, an Extended Day Program, and a Summer Program. 

The school has also grown as a respected organization in the Franklin community, guided by a 

dedicated Board of Directors, teachers, and parents.    

 

I have so many fond memories of the children, their families, the teachers, and the members of 

the Board who have been on this incredible journey with me.  I especially want to thank two 

members of the Board, who are also Founders; my husband Paul Roeber and my friend and 

colleague, Sue Roecker.  They have worked countless hours, behind the scenes, to support our 

dream of a top notch Montessori school in Franklin.   

 

The Board of Directors has formed a search committee tasked with hiring my replacement.   

They are considering internal candidates as well as qualified applicants.  Parents will be updated 

and informed of the progress throughout the search process.    

 

I will always stay connected to Sunrise in some capacity, but at this point in my life I am looking 

forward to spending more time with my grandchildren, with friends on the Cape and to travel to 

places that I have never been before. I wish everyone well, and I have complete confidence that 

Sunrise Montessori School will thrive for years to come. Thank you again for being a very 

important part of my life. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen M., Roeber 

Director / Head of School to Sunrise Montessori School, Inc. 

Franklin, MA 02038  
 


